
CENTER FOR CREATIVE PHOTOGRAPHY
UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA • 843 E. UNIVERSITY BLVD. • TUCSON, ARIZONA 85719

October 11, 1979

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

We have had a request from the Amon Carter Museum for a 
duplicate of the videotape interview we did with you 
during your visit at the Center in November 1977.

Before we allow the duplication of this tape, we would 
like to have your permission. If you approve, please 
sign on the line provided below and return the original 
of this letter for our files. For your information, I 
am enclosing a copy of the agreement that will be signed 
by the institution requesting the tape.

Thank you for your cooperation, and best regards from 
the Center staff.:aff.

/ Sincerely,

Terence -R. Pitts 
Curator and Librarian 
Photographic! Archives
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